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NON-PROGRAM COURSES AND SPECIAL PROJECTS 

California State College at Fullerton is offering from 
June 17 to July 8, 1968 a Study Tour of the Middle East. 
The tour will visit the countries of Israel, Turkey, 
Jordan, Lebanon and Greece. A course, "The Past and the 
Present in the Middle East," will be taught along the 
way by the study tour director. This is a non-credit 
course but those desiring credit can do additional work 
to earn 3 units of credit. Inquiries should be directed 
to Professor George Giacumakis, Jr., California State 
College at Fullerton, 800 N. State College Blvd., 
Fullerton, California 92631. 

Ithaca College in Ithaca, New York offers the following 
courses in Middle Eastern studies: History of the Middle-
A study of the Middle East from the beginning of Islam 
to modern times; Government and Politics of the Middle 
East—A study of the governments and politics of the 
countries of the Middle East in the contemporary period; 
An Economic Profile of the Middle East and North Africa— 
Economic analysis of resource patterns and problems, 
growth rates and structural transformation, in the main 
countries of the Middle East and North Africa. 

IN MEMORIUM 

We regret to announce the passing of Professor Nabih 
Faris of the American University of Beirut. 
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